
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

June 19,2012

OFFICE OF
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION

Mr. Mark A. Wohlschlegel II
Americans For Limited Government
9900 Main Street, Suite 303
Fairfax, VA 22031

RE: Request Number HQ-FOI-01327-12

Dear Mr. Wohlschlegel II:

This is in response to your request for a reconsideration of the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) May 18, 2012 fee waiver determination. This was regarding Mr.
William Wilson's fee waiver request in connection with his Freedom ofInformation Act (FOIA)
request seeking a copy of records regarding meetings between EPA's Office of Resource
Conservation and Recovery, or the Office of Solid Waste and Emergency Response and
representatives of the organizations listed in his request.

We have rev rewed your justification and based on the information provided, we are
affirming our denial of your fee waiver request. If you have any questions concerning this
determination please contact me at (202) 566-1667.

~rY'
La~y F. Gottesman
National FOIA Officer
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